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HB 153 – PROPONENT – JOE MILLER 

 

Hello, my name is Joe Miller from Cleveland Heights, Oh.  I am on the Republican State Central 

Committee Senate District 21 and consider myself a strong conservative activist. 

House Bill 153 is a step in the right direction.  I don’t think it goes far enough, elected county 

officials should be required to show up for work at least 16 days a month, which is just over 

50%. 

HB153 requires checking in 5 days a month, I hope this isn’t too much of an infringement upon 

the elected officials time! 

Right now law requires just 1 day a month.  (which defies logic) And this is precisely why 

Watchdog Groups are forming all over Ohio.  We will take back the government because it is 

obvious that Government cannot police its self, the people will take it back and with social 

media hysteria today you could start one hell of a backlash against the current law.  Please pass 

HB 153, it is the least and I do mean the absolute least that you could do! 

 

Thanks  
Joe Miller 
2618 Canterbury Rd. 
Cleveland Heights, Ohio  44118 
216-659-9000 
 

 


